
From: sue hooper  
Sent: 02 October 2019 16:16 
To: Sinead Burrows  
Cc: Gloria Challen; Mike Parker  
 
Subject: STC question for tomorrow evening please  
 

Dear Sinead and Madam Mayor, and Councillor Mike Parker (chair of Services). 
 
As mentioned today, please can I pose the question (below), on behalf of the Saltash 
Great War Commemorative Events Committee (S - GWCEC) 
 
We would like to seek permission from Saltash Town Council to recognise the Pebble 
Sculpture now installed at the Saltash Memorial Peace Garden as a WW1 War 
Memorial in time for November Service this year; and in perpetuity. 
 
In light of this, may we please go ahead with the Dedication Ceremony on October 
27th at the Memorial Peace Garden, where the sculpture is sited which has been in 
association with the Council throughout. 
 
We have been aiming to prepare the memorial site for the final planting scheme, 
however, due to the continued inclement weather conditions and the affect on the soil, 
these soft-works have been unavoidably delayed, and therefore, may not be in place 
in time for the Dedication and unveiling. That said, we are still aiming to complete that 
task, weather permitting. 
 
If the Council is agreeable for the Pebble Sculpture to be Dedicated, this would then 
represent an official WW1 War Memorial dedicated to the Saltash fallen in the Great 
War, to include those 44 men, whose names, are not on any Saltash War Memorial; 
and would therefore be honoured annually and during official Remembrance and 
wreath laying tributes organised by the Saltash Town Council, and/or official 
Remembrance tributes in the future. 
 
The Pebble Sculpture is Saltash's unique tribute to the 100th Anniversary of the Great 
War, organised by the Saltash Great War commemorative Events Committee. 
 
Thank you 
 
Sue Hooper 
 
Chair/general Sec 
S- GWCEC 
 
 


